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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

April 1 - Office Open Daily 9-5
April 5-7 - Golf Greens Aeration
April 17 - Easter
April 30 - 1st Annual FUN RUN 
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is here

CAMPGROUND WATER EXPECTED TO BE ON LATER THIS WEEK
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Spring Hours
General Stores
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   We are excited Spring is finally here.  We
are seeing new colors everyday. With the
irrigation system up and running, the grass
is getting greener and the cherry trees on
the Golf Course are starting to bloom and
the honeybees are buzzing. 

   Camping season is almost in full swing. 
 We were almost half full this past weekend,
with the next few weekends getting close to
full capacity.  If you haven't booked your
Spring getaway, we still have spots
available. Weekdays are wide open.  The
campground water looks to be ahead of
schedule and will be turned on this week.

 Many of the restaurants within the
community are starting to open on
weekends.

Weekly Update

Office Staff
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Central Washington Management Group

Restuarants

509-730-5036

509-787-1524 

509-787-0102

509-787-0102

FRI: 5:00 - 8:00PM
SAT: 8:00AM - 8:00PM 
SUN: 8:00AM - 5:00PM

FRI: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SAT: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SUN: 4:00PM - 7:00PM

OPENS MAY 1ST THURS: 5:00 - 10:00PM
FRI: 5:00 - 10:00PM 
SAT: 5:00 - 10:00PM 

RIVER'S EDGE SUNFIRE GRILL

SUNWORKS
next to Tower Pizza

at SunSerra at SunSerra

TOWER PIZZA



Hello Golfers,

   The turf is greening up in dramatic fashion and this week the first
mowing of fairways and greens will take place. Now that March is
ending, I can say that it’s one of the best March’s I have ever seen in
the valley. Minimal wind and warm sunny days with bits of rain
equals great golfing weather. Let’s hope April doesn’t disappoint. 
 First aeration of greens, is scheduled for April 5th through the 7th.
This is a critical regiment for healthy greens. By removing organic
matter and replacing it with fresh sand we give the greens a firmer
surface and more oxygen exchange in the root zone and most
importantly helps prevent fungal disease. 

   Please be patient with us during this process and keep off any
greens that are being worked on, or that are marked “closed.” With
how well the greens have come out of winter they should recover in
no time. Besides, The Master’s will be playing the following weekend,
so it’ll be a good excuse to sit at home all day.

  

Superintendent's 
Corner

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

Golf

Men's Club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 

crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Men's Club starts
April 21st

Top 10 Leaderboard

March 29nd, 2022

MARC BRUNTZ
MARK SWAN
LARRY SCHREIFELS
DAVE HARRIS
JAMES WHITCOMB
KASSI ISEMAN
RICHARD GRAHAM
ROY HURLBUT
CRAIG PRICE
CLEO ANN SCHREIFELS

63
56
55
21
15
14
12
11
9
8

$10 Golf everyday
through end of March

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons.
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Newsletter

APRIL 5-7 
GREENS AERATION


